Patrick Flynn

#

From: Patrick Flynn <PCFlynn@uiwater.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2016 11:14 AM

To: Bolduc, Hank

Cc: Bryan Gongre; Domenic Gentilucci

Subject: Cancellation of load shedding program participation
Hank,

After completing our internal analysis of the value of continuing to participate in SECO’s load shedding program through
the use of our emergency generators at three of our facilities, it has become apparent that we can no longer justify the
costs associated with your interruptible tariff. Because SECO does not offer remote start functionality, my staff must be
responsive on a frequent basis to manually start our generators at the beginning of each load shedding event, transfer
the load to our generators, and then reverse the process when the event ends. The projected cost savings in our SECO
bills is outweighed by the negative impact on our staff schedules. Additionally, the cost of fuel and maintenance to run
the generators so frequently is significant. Therefore, please let this serve as notice that Lake Utility Services, Inc.
formally requests cancellation of its participation in the SECO load shedding program effective immediately.

| appreciate you providing me with an analysis of the three applicable account histories in 2015. This was helpful in

forming our decision.
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Regards,
Patrick

5@&1’65. Inc;

Patrick C. Flynn

Vice President of Operations
Utilities, Inc. of Florida

200 Weathersfield Avenue
Altamonte Springs, FL 32714-4027
Ph: (866) 842-8432, x1359
pcflynn@uiwater.com

From: Bolduc, Hank [mailto:hank.bolduc@secoenergy.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2016 9:25 AM

To: Patrick Flynn

Subject: Load shedding

Hank Bolduc



Key Accounts Consultant

SECO Energy

293 S US Hwy 301
Sumterville, Fl 33585-0301
1-352-569-9789
1-352-303-3546 cell
hank.bolduc@secoenergy.com






